From: Mike and Linda Eisele

To: SENR Exhibits

Cc: usmvbmc@aol.com

Subject: Senate Committee on Environment and Natural Resources HB 2027
Date: Tuesday, May 09, 2017 4:22:38 PM

Chairman Dembrow and Committee Members,

Dianne Brock

60749 River Bend Dr.
Bend, OR 97702
usmvbmc@aol.com

| support NB2027, which prohibits public body or local service district from constructing bridges on the
Deschutes River within certain segments of the Deschuttes Senic Waterway.

Proponents of the bridge talk about river access and their desire to complete a trail from Sunriver to
Tumalo. We have plenty of river access already.

Why does the trail have to follow the river? Why is it so important to have a trail especiallly when it comes
at the expense of protecting our wild and scenic river and the wildlife living there?

The construction of the bridge alone, not to mention the huge potential traffic will destroy this area as we
know it

| desperately think it's imperative that we protect this environmental "gem".

I'm hoping that you will support this hill.

Thank you,

Dianne Brock
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